
WHATS HAPPENING AT CLIPPERS 
5th MARCH 2021 

 

Summer 20/21 season finals are just around the corner, we just wanted to let you know of some 
key dates for upcoming finals, our new COVID check in process and stadium closure dates for 
upcoming court resurfacing. 

The club would also like to apologies to those players whose teams were disrupted and had 
numerous changes this term. We had several players not return after the Christmas break and did 
not let the club know causing theses necessary changes. Thank you for your understanding and 
patience throughout the reshuffling. 

SUMMER 20/21 SEASON FINALS DATES 

Semi Finals – Week starting Monday 22nd March  
The top 4 teams in each division will play off for the opportunity to play in the Grand Final.  
Semi-final schedule is 1st v 4th and 2nd v 3rd 
All other teams will play a relegation game this week. 

Grand Finals – Week starting Monday 29th March 
Only the top 4 teams will play this week: 

Grand Final - Winners of the semi-finals (1st v 4th and 2nd v 3rd)  
3rd Place - Losers of the above semi-finals will play off for 3rd and 4th place.  

  
 

 

 

 

CHECK IN QLD APP 

If you have not noticed, we are now using the ‘Check In QLD’ app to help keep you COVID safe the 
next time you visit. This digital check in means your details will be stored securely by the 
Queensland Government for 56 days to assist with COVID-19 contact tracing (if needed). 

The ‘Check In QLD’ app is safe, secure, and private. By using it, you are helping Queensland sporting 
facilities like our stadium to stay open, and you can visit us with confidence, knowing you can be 
contacted quickly and easily if there is any risk of exposure to the virus. 



 
 
 
All you need to do is: 

✓   Download the ‘Check In QLD’ app from Google Play or Apple App stores 
You can do this at home before you visit the stadium. 

✓    Enter your details once when you first open the app. 
You can do this at home before you visit the stadium. 

✓    Open the app when you next visit us. 
✓    Select ‘Check in Now’ and scan or enter our code. 

 
This app will save your details for next time and allows you to check in additional people on the 
same device, making check in quicker and easier. We still have our tablet at the front counter to 
sign in if you forgot your phone or do not have access to a smartphone.  
 
If you would like any further information on the ‘Check In QLD’ app, please click here  
 
 

 
 
 

 
STADIUM CLOSURE 
 
The stadium will be closed for court resurfacing in week 1 of term 2 from Monday 19th April 2021 
until Friday 23rd April 2021. Our admin office will remain open so if you have any questions or 
queries regarding Winter season please come in and see one of our admin staff from 9am – 4pm 
Monday to Thursday during this week. 
 
We will have further information regarding our Winter 2021 season including dates and fees in 
the next few weeks.   

 
Finally, if you are NOT playing Winter 2021 season, please let Deb or the admin staff know so when 
we start planning teams for the season, we know not to include you. Deb will also touch base with 
everyone closer to the end of term to confirm.  
 
Have a great weekend!  

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/check-in-qld

